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Welcome to the Academic Resource Center!  
The Academic Resource Center is 15,000 sq. ft. of innovative space designed 
for students to collaborate, create, learn, and grow in an environment          
conducive to comfort, community, and success! The Academic Resource Center 
is located off the Main Hallway on the northeast side of the campus and offers 
the following:  

• Flexible spaces that have new movable furniture, walls painted in  
whiteboard paint, mobile whiteboards, ample charging portals, carrel 
desks, and laptop chairs. 

• Cutting edge technology and furniture that enable a dynamic and       
interactive learning environment. 

• Integrated library staff, instructional lab tutors, and peer tutors are 
available within the space to assist students with their academic needs. 

• Environments that address the needs of students requesting group work 
areas, collaboration rooms, quiet study areas, & laptop and table bars. 

• A presentation room outfitted with a green screen, hardware and        
software tools specifically designed to aid students practicing        
presentations, screencasts, interviews, and demonstrations. 



PAGE 2 BAKER BULLETIN 

DEPARTMENT HOURS 
Academic Office 

Monday-Thursday  

8:00am — 6:00pm 

Friday 9:00am — 5:00pm 

(586) 790-9587 

 

 

Academic Resource Center 

Monday-Thursday 

8:00am—9:30pm 

Friday 9:00am—5:00pm 

Saturday 8:00am—1:00pm 

(586) 790-9584 

 

 

Advising Office  

Monday 8:00am—8:00pm 

Tuesday-Thursday  

8:00am—6:00pm 

Friday 9:00am—5:00pm 

Saturday 8:00am—1:00pm 

(586) 790-9764 

 

 

Bookstore 

Monday-Thursday  

8:30am—6:00pm 

Friday 9:00am—1:00pm 

(586) 790-9593 

 

Career Services 

Monday-Thursday 

8:00am — 6:00pm 

Friday 9:00am—5:00pm 

(586) 790-9165 

 

Faculty Workroom 

Monday-Thursday  

8:00am—10:00pm 

Friday 8:00am —5:00pm 

Saturday  8:00am — 1:00pm 

(586) 790-9430 

Café 

Monday-Thursday 

11:00am—8:00pm 

Financial Services Office 

Monday-Thursday  

8:00am—6:00pm 

Friday 9:00am—5:00pm 

(586) 790-2810 

Special Hours  

Monday Nov. 10 - 8:00am - 8:00pm 

 

 

Health Sciences Office 

Monday-Thursday  

8:00am—6:00pm 

Friday  9:00am — 5:00pm 

(586) 790-2837 

 

 

Campus Safety 

Monday-Friday 7:00am —10:00pm 

Saturday  8:00am — 5:00pm 

(586) 790-9409 

 

THE BAKER BULLETIN IS PUBLISHED BY THE ACADEMIC 
RESOURCE CENTER SIX TIMES PER ACADEMIC YEAR— 

WEEKS 1 AND 5 OF FALL, W INTER, AND SPRING QUARTERS. 

TO ACCESS THE BAKER 

BULLETIN ONLINE GO 

TO WWW .BAKER .EDU .  

SELECT “CLINTON 

TOWNSHIP . ” CHOOSE  

“STUDENT SERVICES” 

THEN “CAMPUS L IFE” 

SELECT “CAMPUS 

NEWSLETTER . ” 

No classes will be in session Monday through Wednesday November 24—26 (Thanksgiving Week).  Most 

departments will be open limited hours; please call ahead for hours if you have business to conduct that week.  

Baker will be closed November 27 through November 30, and will  reopen Monday December 1.   

Happy Holidays! 
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Winter Quarter  

Advising & Registration    

Advising Week 6  

Begins November 3, 2014 

Registration Week 7 

Begins November 10, 2014 

Advising and Registration will take place  

in the Student Center Monday through Thursday 

There will be advisors available to assist you! 

Monday Only! 

9:00am to 6:00pm - 6:30pm to 8:00pm 

Tuesday through Thursday   

9:00am  - 6:00pm 

Friday & Saturday Advising/Registration  

will take place in the Advising Office (G-104) 

Friday 9:00am - 5:00pm / Saturday 8:00am - 1:00am 

 

EXPRESS REGISTRATION! 

After you meet with an advisor during Week 6 to  
determine your winter schedule, you will be given  

a blue registration card which will permit you to use  
Express Registration during Week 7 

Week 7 Registration Schedule: 

Monday (11/10/14) Students with 30+ Credit Hours Earned 

Tuesday (11/11/14) Students with 13+ Credit Hours Earned 

Wednesday (11/12/14)  and beyond  All Students 



PAGE 4 BAKER BULLETIN 

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT - HEIDI AIKEN 
 

Heidi Aiken is currently in her final year here at Baker College. She 
has been an active member of the Baker community by participating 
in leadership roles on campus as well as maintaining excellent grades. 
Heidi is in the Health Science Administration program with a minor in 
Human Resource Management. When asked why she was studying in 

this field she replied that she was 
“interested in the medical field, but wanted 
to help people with medical solutions from a different perspective than 
traditional ones such as nursing”. Heidi did her externship at Total 
Healthcare in Detroit and worked with credentialing specialists. She found 

it to be exciting and enjoyed the chance to work in a new area for her. 

Heidi is also deeply involved in Baker’s community. She has been the 
President of the Human Resources and Management club for three years 
and encourages students to come to the club meetings for the opportunity to 
hear a guest speaker and to use the club for great networking opportunities, 
as well as job leads. Heidi is also an original member of Baker’s Leadership 
Council where she helps to plan and organize events for student 

engagement on campus. 

Heidi is excited to complete her degree and graduate this June. She is 
looking forward to moving with her husband, Tim, and her seven and a half 
year old son, Blake. Heidi says that she would not be able to accomplish 
half of the things that she does without her strong support system. She 
claims that her husband is her rock and number one cheerleader. Heidi is 

driven to graduate at the top of her class and to accomplish the goals she is passionate about.  

When asked what advice she would give to new students, Heidi says, “You have to stick with it. There 
is a light at the end of the tunnel. It is not easy and you can’t just shuffle through. The way to succeed 

is to be committed to your education and give it your all.” 

“...be committed to your 
education and give it 

your all.” 

Heidi Aiken, Health 
Science Administration 

student 

Be prepared! Make sure your contact information and emergency notification options are 
up-to-date in the SOLAR System so that you’re the first to know of any school closing.  
Call the Weatherline at (586) 790-9729 for the latest information about class cancellations 
or building closures.  You can also tune in to your local TV and radio stations for closure 
announcements. 

The Clinton Township campus has a new vending area in the main building!  
It is next to the Writing Center (M107) and across from the Academic 
Resource Center. 

Baker permits closed and capped beverage containers, such as coffee, pop, 
or water, in classrooms.  In computer classrooms, please keep your drinks on 
the floor.  Alcohol is still prohibited on campus. 
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HEALTH SCIENCES LIMITED ENROLLMENT 
2014-2015 Application Process 

Program/Directors Application 
Pickup Date 

Application 
Deadline Date 

Admission Test 
Registration 

Program 
Start Date 

Hemodialysis 
Technician 
  
Carolyn Gary-Ndoye, 
Director 
carolyn.garyndoye@baker.edu 
  

Weeks 1-5 of Winter Term 
  
Winter 2015: Jan. 12, 2015 

  
  
Feb. 13, 2015 

  
  
Not applicable. 

  
  
April 6, 2015 

Nursing 
  
Dr. Anna Czubatyj, Director 
anna.czubatyj@baker.edu 
  
  

Weeks 1-5 of 
Spring & Fall Terms 
  
Fall 2014: Sept. 29, 2014 
  
Spring 2015: April 6, 2015 
  
Fall 2015: Sept. 28, 2015 
  

  
  
  
Oct. 31, 2014 
  
May 8, 2015 
  
Oct. 30, 2015 

KAPLAN 
Admission Test 
  
You may register for 
the admission test 
within the Health 
Sciences Office, 
Room A105, on or 
after the pickup date 
listed and prior to 
the deadline. 

  
  
  
April 6, 2015 
  
Sept. 28, 2015 
  
April 4, 2016 
  

Radiologic Technology 
  
Jufauri Ely, Director 
jufauri.ely@baker.edu 
  

Weeks 1-5 of Spring Term 
  
Spring 2015: April 6, 2015 
  

  
  
May 8, 2015 
  

HESI Exam 
  
You may register for 
the admission test 
within the Faculty 
Workroom, Room 
F101, from April 13 
through May 8, 
2015. 

  
  
Sept. 28, 2015 

Surgical Technology 
  
Mary Jo Nowicki, Director 
maryjo.nowicki@baker.edu 
  

Weeks 1-5 of Spring Term 
  
Spring 2015: April 6, 2015 
  

  
  
May 8, 2015 
  

  
  
Not applicable. 

  
  
June 29, 2015 

Veterinary Technology 
  
Marianne Tear, Director 
marianne.tear@baker.edu 

Weeks 1-5 of Spring Term 
  
Spring 2015: April 6, 2015 
  

  
  
May 8, 2015 
  

  
  
Not applicable. 

  
  
June 29, 2015 

 These are the 2014-2015 schedules for obtaining application packages for the Limited Enrollment Programs at 
Baker College of Clinton Township. If you have additional questions, you may contact the Program Directors 
identified below. If you meet the program requirements, you may pick up application packages in the Health 
Sciences Office, Room A105, on or after the pickup date indicated. A photo ID will be required to obtain and 
submit an application package. Completed applications are to be hand delivered to the Health Sciences Office by 
5:00 p.m. on the deadline date. 
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FINANCIAL SERVICES OFFICE 

The deadline to sign up for the Deferred Tuition Plan is November 7, 2014.  
If you intend to use this plan and have not signed a deferred tuition 
agreement, please see the Financial Services Office by November 7, 2014 
to avoid a $50.00 finance charge. 

To ac�vate your 

Baker OneCard—  

Visit 
www.BakerOneCard.com 

Choose how you 

would like to receive 

any money owed to 

you by Baker College. 

♦ Easy Refund to 

OneAccount = 

Same day 

♦ ACH transfer = 2-3 

days 

♦ Paper Check = 5 or 

more days 
 

The card MUST BE 

ACTIVATED to receive 

any refunds from your 

student account.  

Examples include: 

Financial aid refunds, 

tui=on refunds, or 

bookstore refunds.   

Ac=vate your Baker 

OneCard now, even if 

you are not expec=ng 

a refund.  If you have 

not received your 

Baker OneCard, visit 

www.BakerOneCard.com & 

click on “Where’s My 

Card?” Follow the 

instruc=ons. 

For Fall loans that have been posted to student accounts, loan refunds will 
be available after Tuesday, October 14, 2014. Availability depends on your 
Baker OneCard refund preference. Baker College has partnered with Higher 
One to provide disbursement services for all financial refunds. Students 

have three choices as to how they want to receive financial refunds.   

Due to federal regulations, loan refunds for NEW students will not be 

available until after Tuesday, November 4, 2014. 

In order to receive a loan refund: 

♦ You must have completed the loan application through the Financial 
Services Office 

♦ You must be attending your classes 

♦ Your loan must be posted to your account and have created a credit on 
your student account 

♦ You must have activated your Baker OneCard AND selected a refund 
preference 

A 2nd 5 week or online class may delay your refund.  If you have any 
questions regarding the loan refund policy, please contact the Financial 

Services Office. 

FALL DEFERRED TUITION STUDENTS 

F INANCE CHARGE 

A $50.00 finance charge will be applied to any balance not paid in full 
by Friday, December 5, 2014. 

Note: Any student with an unpaid balance at the end of the 
quarter will be asked to see the Financial Services Advisor before 

taking their final exams. 

Payments may be made at the Financial Services Office in room M100 
during regular business hours, or pay online at www.baker.edu.  
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FINANCIAL SERVICES OFFICE 

Financial Literacy 

  

Understanding the basics of money management provides a financial foundation that can lead to a lifetime of financial success. 
 

Be accountable and responsible 

The first step is accepting accountability and responsibility.  Understand that you are the one in control of your financial future. 
 

Plot your course 

The next step involves planning.  Create a road map by defining your financial goals and establishing a budget and sticking to it. 
 

Establish a Budget 
You need financial goals and to plan out the steps for achieving them.  Not having a budget is like going on a trip without a 
roadmap. 
 

Borrow Smart 
At some point you may need to borrow money (take out a loan).  Borrow SMART if you want to maintain your financial stability. 
 

Manage Your Credit Cards Wisely 

Credit cards are designed for people with income.  When selecting one, make certain you have selected one with the most 
affordable options and no hidden costs. 
 

Review and Understand Your Credit Report 
A credit report is a collection of information about you and your credit history and will have a significant impact on your financial 
future. 
 

Know When to Ask for Help 

The final step is knowing when to request assistance. These warning signs will indicate 
financial problems: 

Are you living paycheck to paycheck? 

Are you alternating which bills to pay, leaving some unpaid? 

Are your payments often late? 

Are you using one credit card to make payments on another? 

Do you have creditors calling you? 

Are you being denied credit? 

 

There are several credit unions, banks, businesses and organizations that work to provide 
information on financial education and keep you on the path to success. 

 

 

Remember to Check with Financial Services for the following: 
Is Financial Aid for 2014-15 year complete? 

Is additional documentation needed to complete my Financial Aid? 

Is a student loan needed? 

Is the Entrance counseling and Promissory note complete? 

Is there a balance on my account? 

 

Note** Students can always log on to the Solar/Star system to view their Financial Aid information, as most questions can be 
answered with just a click of a mouse. 

FINANCIAL AID 2015-2016 

Students must apply every year for Financial 

Aid.  For the 2015-2016 year, students can 

apply as early as January 2015.  Mark your 

calendar and apply early at WWW.FAFSA.GOV 

for the 2015-2016 school year. 

Third Party Student Reminder 

If your employer issues a voucher authorizing the payment 
of your tuition, please turn the voucher in to the Financial 
Services Office by November 7, 2014.  All charges are the 
responsibility of the student until the employer’s payment is 
received by Baker College. 
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BOOKSTORE 

Flash Drives 

Like any temporary storage 
device, flash drives can fail at 
any time without warning.  Make 
sure that you also save your files 
on a more permanent storage 

device.  You can 
try emailing your 
work to your 
Baker College 

email address. 

For more Bookstore 
information online:   

Go to 
www.baker.edu and 
under STUDENT 
SERVICES,  select 
BOOKSTORE.  

Then select 
CLINTON 
TOWNSHIP. 

 

Upcoming Book Buybacks:   

Monday & Tuesday November 3rd and 4th  

10:00am - 6:00pm 

Monday, December 8  -  Thursday December 11  

10:00am - 6:00pm 

TEXTBOOKS 

SCANTRONS 

Need Scantrons in a pinch? There 
are vending machines in the B 
Hallway Little Mack Student 
Center and the Tech Center 
Student Center that sell them for 
$1.25 per six pack.  Scantrons are 
also available at the Bookstore. If 
you have trouble with a vending 
machine, contact the Bookstore 

for remedy.  

The Bookstore will  be closed  December 15 -  December 26  while we prepare Winter Quarter 
textbooks.  Sorry for any inconvenience! 
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BOOKSTORE 

The Baker College of Clinton Township Bookstore   

Proudly Presents our Ninth Annual  

ftÇàt f{ÉÑftÇàt f{ÉÑftÇàt f{ÉÑftÇàt f{ÉÑ    
YÜ|xÇwá tÇw YtÅ|Äç jxÄvÉÅxYÜ|xÇwá tÇw YtÅ|Äç jxÄvÉÅxYÜ|xÇwá tÇw YtÅ|Äç jxÄvÉÅxYÜ|xÇwá tÇw YtÅ|Äç jxÄvÉÅx    

November 17th - December 13th 2014 

30% off entire purchase of Baker College apparel and gift items* 

Enter our Free Drawing November 
17th through December 13th 

Win a $50 Baker College Bookstore 
gift card! 

*30% Discount excludes: clearance items, textbooks, reference books / materials, supplies, book bags / 
totes, scrubs / uniforms, and gift cards.  Cannot be used with any other discount. 
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 ACADEMIC RESOURCE CENTER (ARC) 
ARC PROFESSIONAL TUTOR LABS 

INSTRUCTION LABS 

The following is the schedule for walk-in instructor 
labs for Fall 2014. The ARC also offers tutoring 
appointments that may be scheduled by visiting 
http://www.bakerct.mywconline.com 

Essential Math 
Concepts &               
Pre-Algebra 

Upper Level      
Math Lab 

Accounting Lab 

9:00am-1:00pm &  

2:00pm-4:30pm 

10:00am-1:00pm &  

2:30pm-5:30pm 

N/A 

10:00am-1:00pm &  

5:00pm-9:00pm 

10:00am-1:00pm &  

2:00pm-4:00pm 

1:00-5:00pm 

9:00am-1:00pm &  

2:00pm-4:30pm 

10:00am-1:00pm &  

2:30pm-5:30pm 

N/A 

5:00pm-9:00pm 10:00am-1:00pm &  N/A 

N/A N/A N/A 

9:00am-1:00pm 10:00am-1:00pm Check at the ARC front 
desk for Saturday Labs 

Weeks 1-10 
Fall 2014 

Monday  

Tuesday 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

Friday 

Saturday 

Science Lab 

N/A 

1:00-5:00pm 

N/A 

N/A 

N/A 

N/A 

CALC I LAB 

Monday & Wednesday 11:00am - 12:00pm 

CHEMISTRY LAB 

Friday 11:00am - 1:00am 

ARC MAKE-UP TESTING 

HELD WEEKS 2 - 9 

Wednesday at 2:30pm and 5:00pm 

Saturday at 9:00am 

All testing is by appointment, call 586-790-9697 

ARC ACCOMMODATED  

TESTING 

HELD WEEKS 1 - 10 

Monday - Friday by appointment based on proctor 
availability. Call 586-790-9697. 

Note: tests are not scheduled during class times. 

Nathan Zhang, Web Development student, works on his design 
for a potential city. He says that he really enjoys the large format 
the walls provide for working his ideas out.  
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HQ CONNECT 

CAREER SERVICES 

Looking for employment?  Check out HQ Connect for employment 
opportunities by following the simple steps below: 

Sign into SOLAR 

Click on Career Services (located under STAR) 

Click on HQ Connect Sign-On 

If you need assistance, please contact Career Services at (586)790-9165 

Clothes Closet 

Need a professional outfit to wear to the interview? 

Is professional attire currently out of your budget? 

We have a variety of clothes for men and women. 

Come visit the Clothes Closet.  Contact Career Services 
for assistance at (586)790-9165. 

Josh McGrath, Digital Video and Graphic Design student, creates his first mural in the Project Area on 
the whiteboard walls, “So Much From So Little”. Josh was excited about having the opportunity to 

create his art on such a large scale. 

ACADEMIC RESOURCE CENTER (ARC) CONTINUED 
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STUDENT PRINTING 

$50 in printing and copying per quarter at no charge to you!  

Baker ID cards are set to allow up to 500 black and white single-sided pages 
per quarter at .10 each.  Color, at .20 each, is also an option. Duplex (double-

sided) print jobs count as two print pages. New balances are loaded each 

quarter. 

Did you know?  The default setting for print jobs is double-sided printing.  

You must change this setting when you send your print job to the printer if you 

need single-sided prints. 

Additional printing and copying will require students to add money to their 

Baker ID cards.  Print credits are non-refundable and non-transferable. 

Explore options to printing and copying by saving documents, articles, and information electronically 

using email, Google Drive, scanning, or USB.  

Did you know? To scan documents to your email, your SOLAR Email Preference must be set to your 

Baker.edu email address.  You can edit this under Contact Information, however it may take 60 minutes 

or more for the change to take effect.   

ARC staff members are here to help!  Visit the ARC front desk to purchase additional print credits or to 

learn more about free options for saving information electronically.  

Will I need my student ID when printing to a classroom? 

No, ID cards are not required for classroom printing, however all printing in the classroom will decrease your 

allotted printing credit.   

Where can I see my print account activity and balance? 

Students can see their account balance with Equitrac Account Monitor (EAM) software installed on all Baker 
College Computers in the ARC.  If students have questions or concerns about printing activity in their printing 
accounts, they can view approximately the last 30 days of print and payment activity with the Student Account 

Statement report. Contact the ITSC or ARC staff for assistance with this report.  

When I swipe my card the MFD states "Get Account Info Failed. Cannot Log In". 

IF you change your password or get a new student ID card it may take up to three hours for the printer to sync the 
new PIN with the server.  If you need to print immediately, you can type the previous Personal Identification 

Number (PIN), into the device, The PIN is located on the back of your student ID. 

What if I don’t have my ID card? 

You can type your PIN into the machine to access your account.  

The PIN is the ISO + UIN + VER all strung together minus any 
spaces or dashes. The PIN for this card is 6034129991234502. These 

numbers can be found in SOLAR, under Contact Information. 

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

PRINTING 

For more information on printing, visit: http://www.baker.edu/

student-services/information-technology/#printing 



 

PAGE 13 FALL 2014, ISSUE 2 

 

STRESSED OUT BY WRITING OR 

SPEAKING ASSIGNMENTS? 

The Writing Center can help! The Writing 
Center’s staff -- comprised of Baker College 
writing instructors -- can help you at any phase 
of the writing process, from brainstorming to 
publication. We are also available to help you 
overcome your anxiety when it comes to public 
speaking. Our speech instructors are available 
to provide you feedback on outlines or your 
performances. 
 

Writing Center tutors can help you come up with 
ideas, refine your ideas, create outlines, omit 
APA errors, and talk through any writing or 
speaking issues you may have. The only thing 
we don’t do is proofread your papers for you -- 
but, we’ll teach you how. 
 

The Writing Center also offers a wide array of 
student workshops, designed to help you with 
specific aspects of essay writing and public 
speaking. Check out the Student Workshop 
Schedule on WC Online for daily offerings. 
 

The Writing Center is located in the M-hallway, 
across from the Academic Resource Center. 
 

To make an appointment with one of our writing 
experts today, visit bakerct.mywconline.com. 
You must first register for WC Online before 
you can make an appointment. If you need 
assistance registering for WC Online, call us at 
(586) 790-5204 or stop in during our regular 
hours of operation. We look forward to working 
with you! 

The Writing Center has moved! We are located in the M-hallway (M107)across from the ARC. 
Come and check out our new space! 

WRITING CENTER 

You can make your own 
appointments!   

Just visit 
bakerct.mywconline.com 
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Baker College of Clinton Township endeavors to provide a safe, secure, and healthy 
environment for all students, faculty, staff, and visitors.  To that end, the College has determined 
that maintaining a smoke free/tobacco free campus will further support these goals. 

Recognizing that many people struggle with smoking addictions, the College will allow persons 
to remain in closed vehicles to smoke as long as there is no negative impact on the cleanliness 
of parking lots and surrounding areas.  At such time as the College determines that there is a 
negative impact to the parking lot and surrounding areas, the College may then decide to go 
completely smoke free within campus boundaries. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 

Are you in need of FREE or reduced cost health care insurance?  

ACCESS Community Health & Research Center, in collaboration with the Macomb County 
Health Department, will visit the Baker College of Clinton Township campus on Tuesday, December 2, 
2014 to enroll ALL interested and eligible Baker College students in FREE or reduced health care insurance 
coverage through Medicaid or the Affordable Health Care Act (also known as Obamacare). If you are interested 
in meeting with an ACCESS Enrollment Specialist during their campus visit, you are encouraged to register in 
advance to secure your spot. Appointments will be scheduled between 10:30am - 2:30pm. Each appointment 
will take approximately 1/2 hour to determine eligibility and qualified individuals will then sign-up on the spot 
for FREE or reduced cost Health Care Insurance. Walk-Ins (those without appointments) will be seen by 
Enrollment Specialists as time permits. ACCESS is a certified navigator organization and generally needs 
approximately 30 minutes to fully register a qualified individual for health care coverage.  
 
Register by Email: To guarantee your scheduled appointment time with an Enrollment Specialist, please send 
an email before 12:00 noon Friday, November 28th to Dr. Janet M. Joiner, Dean of HUS, CRJ and ECE at: 
janet.joiner@baker.edu. In your email be sure to select ONLY ONE 1/2 hour appointment slot, indicate 
your name and a working contact telephone number where you can be reached during the day. 

Tuesday, December 2, 2014 

10:30am - 11:00am 
11:00am - 11:30am 
11:30am - 12:00pm 
12:00pm - 12:30pm 
12:30pm - 1:00pm 
1:00pm - 1:30pm 
1:30pm - 2:00pm 
2:00pm - 2:30pm 
 
Important! Those planning to apply for FREE or reduced cost health care should plan to bring the following 
items with them: drivers license or state ID, proof of income (paycheck, W2, tax return, etc.), and know your 
social security (SS) number; the SS card will not be needed, just the number. If planning to enroll your family, 
please plan to bring all of the same information indicated above, social security number, state ID, etc. for each 
person in the family as appropriate.  If you/family members are not US citizen(s), please plan to bring the green 
card/student visa/etc.  
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MIS CLUB                                      

 (MEDICAL INSURANCE SPECIALIST)  

MEET & GREET 

Wednesday, November 12th at 5:00pm 

In the Student Center 

Please RSVP to: cedvar26@baker.edu, 

Cherry Edwards, former VP of MIS Club 

Amy Robbins - Faculty Advisor 

amy.robbins@baker.edu 
Promo�ng recogni�on and respect for the medical 

insurance specialist! 

CLUB NEWS 

Baker ECE Club Fall Events 

November Literacy Lunch 

Tuesday, November 11th 

12:30 - 1:00 

Student Center 

Pizza provided for Lunch 

Check out some great 
Thanksgiving Books for 

Young Children! 

December Literacy Lunch 

Monday, December 1st 

12:30 - 1:00 

Student Center 

Subs & Chips provided for 
Lunch 

Check out some great 
Winter Holiday Books for 

Young Children! 

All Early Childhood Education Students are invited to 
join us!  Build your resume and network with others in 
the Early Childhood Field! Information on joining the 
MiAEYC will be available.  Contact Angela Biske at 

abiske01@baker.edu 

RAD TECH CLUB 
 

Baker Blood Drive 
Rad Tech Club Community Service Project 
Main Campus, Student Center  
Tuesday, October 28 
12:00pm-5:45pm 
Go to redcrossblood.org 
Enter sponsor code: bakercollegeclinton 1-800-
RED CROSS/1-800-733-2767 
 

Individuals who are 17 years of age (16 with parental permission in some states), meet 
weight and height requirements (110 pounds or more, depending on their height), and 
are in generally good health may be eligible to donate blood. Please bring your Red 
Cross blood donor card or other form of positive ID when you come to donate. 
 
The Radiologic Technology Club will be hosting a bowling fundraiser on 
Friday December 12, 2014 at Sterling Lanes, located at 33200 Schoenherr, 
Sterling Heights MI 48312. Time: 7:00 pm.  We are trying to inform students 
who have Radiologic Technology listed as their major about the fundraiser.  It 
will be a good opportunity to meet the first and second year students currently 
in the program, as well as the instructors. This is not only a good time to meet 
everyone and ask any questions about the program that you may have but, to 
have fun bowling as well. Feel free to invite other students, family or friends.  
 
Tickets for the event are $20 per ticket. The 
proceeds from the fundraiser will be used to 
help pay for the students’ registry exam as well 
as donating to charity. If interested in joining us, 
please email the club advisor/Program Director 
Jufauri Ely at jufauri.ely@baker.edu  

ALLIED HEALTH CLUB 

The Allied Health Club will be 
sponsoring Toys for Tots this year! 
Beginning November 4, donation boxes 
will be located in the Student Center 
and in the Medical Assisting lab (A-
309).  Please feel free to bring an 
unwrapped toy to donate to a child in 
need this holiday season! 

 

On November 20, the Allied Health Club is supporting 
the Great American Smokeout.  Come on in to the 
Student Center on November 20 for 
information and suckers for donations to 
the American Lung Association.  Help a 
friend, family member, or yourself on the 
journey to become smoke-free! 



HUMAN RESOURCES & MANAGEMENT CLUB  

SECOND MEETING OF 2014-2015!!! 

Are you looking for a great way to network and gain business and student contacts?  Well, you should be! 

The Baker College Human Resources and Management Club would like to encourage all HR and Business students to 

join our club and get involved in a student ac=vity.  The benefits are endless!  To learn more about how the club can 

help you, come check us out! 

Our second mee=ng of the quarter will take place on: 

Week 7 - Thursday, November 13th, 4:30 - 5:30 pm, in the Community Room (near the Li7le Mack entrance, 

a7ached to the Student Center) 

Each mee=ng has a guest speaker relevant to the business arena and snacks!  You do NOT have to be a member to 

aIend! Mee=ng dates and loca=ons will always be posted on the Business Board located in E Hallway on the 2
nd

 

floor. 

If you have any ques=ons please feel free to aIend our mee=ngs or contact Beth LaValley at 

beth.lavalley@baker.edu Membership fee is $35 annually, which en=tles you to a membership with our club, the 

Society for Human Resource Management (SHRM), Detroit SHRM, and everything those organiza=ons provide.  Plus 

get a 10% discount on clothing and giO items in the Baker bookstore. Hope to see you there! 

CLUB NEWS 

Vet Tech Club 

During Fall term, the Vet Tech club will meet 
on Tuesdays of weeks 2, 4, 6 & 8 at 4 p.m. 

in B105.   

The purpose of the Vet Tech club is to raise 
funds and perform community service to 
benefit animals in need.  All animal lovers 
are invited to join us.   

The Vet Tech club’s current fund raising 
efforts and community service projects will 
benefit Macomb Animal Control.  

   HIT Club 

Please Save the Date! 

GUEST SPEAKER PRESENTATION on 

November 13th in A103 at 4:00pm 

RSVP to amy.robbins@baker.edu, Faculty 
Advisor 

Please support the Gleaners 

Food Drive November 3-

December 5, 2014 located in 

the Student Center 

Check out the HIT Club 
Newsletter - Bulletin Board 
across from A205 

STUDENT NURSES ASSOCIATION  
BAKE SALE  

 

The Student Nurses 
Association will have a 
bake sale on November 
11th from 10:00am to 
4:00pm.  Let your 
sweet tooth be your 
guide and visit us in 
the Student Center for 

tasty treats! 

 HUS CLUB - BLANKET DRIVE 
The Human Services Department 
HUS Club is sponsoring a blanket 
drive to run from September 29, 
2014 until December 6, 
2014.  There are containers set 
up in the Student Center for 
dropping off the blankets.  The 
club will partner with Macomb 
and Wayne County Department 
of Human Services to distribute 
the blankets to those in need.    


